
 

 

 
19th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 11 Hoodies 
 
I am happy announce that the hoodies are now ready for students to purchase!  
 
Following positive feedback from last year, we have used School’s in as our provider. They have asked me to share 
the following information: Customer Ordering 2025 Leavers hoodies can be ordered directly via the School’s In 
website www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk under the Leavers Hoodies tab.  
 
The hoodies are priced at £17.50 for the sizes up to and including 13 years, and £20 for the adult sizes, which 
includes the school logo to front breast and Class of 25 print to the back with the class list within the 25. 
If there are any supply issues with your size and colour combination, then School’s In will contact you directly.  
 
The online shop will be open from 18th March 2025 and will close on 18th April 2025. After the online shop closes, NO 
ORDERS will be able to be placed, and all orders will be processed and go into production.  
 
At checkout, please select Leavers Hoodies – Local Pickup and then select the drop down box ‘ Leavers Hoodies 
Collect from school’. Delivery will be made to school and be distributed by school staff. Students will receive their 
hoodies on Wednesday 11th June when they attend the Year 11 BBQ. 
 
Due to Leavers Hoodies being a bespoke product, School’s In does not accept refunds or exchanges. A size guide will 
be available on the product page so please check your sizing before ordering. 
 
If you require any further information on how to order, or for help with sizing, you can contact the supplier directly 
via email - sales@schoolsinuniform.co.uk  
 
Should you require any financial assistance please contact Mr Hamer -  hamer@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions about any of the above, please let me know. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr A Hamer 
Head of Year 11 
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